## Email dated 23 May 2016 1:56 PM from David Mead

To: Martin Edenborough, Secretary / Manager, Stockwood Vale Golf Club.

Dear Sir.

I wish to thank you for a Super Society Day on Friday 20th May. Your golf course is in splendid condition. Greens could not be better.

Thanks to you and your Staff for a great welcome and the professional way we were treated, all 24 of us. Food excellent, staff very very good. All in all very good value for money.

We will certainly recommend to all our Friends. We look forward to seeing you again soon.

Very best regards.

Dave Mead

Secretary of the Independents Golf Society.